
 

 
CITY OF TUALATIN 

Staff Report 
 
 
 

TO:    Honorable Mayor and Members of the City Council 

THROUGH:    Sherilyn Lombos, City Manager 

FROM:    Megan George, Deputy City Manager 

DATE:    December 13, 2021 

SUBJECT: 
Consideration of Ordinance No. 1462-21, an Ordinance Related to Parking; and Amending 
Tualatin Municipal Code Chapter 8-1 to Delegate Authority to the City Manager to Regulate 
Parking at City Offices and Library Parking Areas, and All City Employee Parking.  
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
Staff recommends Council consider Ordinance No. 1462-21. 

EXECUTIVE SUMMARY: 
Ordinance No. 1462-21 would delegate authority to the City Manager to regulate parking at City 
Offices and the Library, specifically described as the area being bounded by SW Boones Ferry 
Road to the North; Nyberg Street to the South; SW Martinazzi Avenue to the West; and SW 
Barngrover Way to the East. It would also delegate authority to the City Manager to regulate all 
employee parking through personnel rules in accordance with the processes described in TMC 1-
06 (Personnel Rules).  

 

ATTACHMENTS: 

- Ordinance 1462-21 


